
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Terry Randall, Public Works Director 

Date:  July 8, 2021 

Subject: Water Restrictions for 2021 
 

Due to the drought we have been experiencing I am requesting that the City put in place a water 

restriction for watering the lawns.  Residents would be able to water their lawns from 11:00 am to 6:00 

pm daily in conjunction with our odd/even water rules. 

I have been monitoring the water levels of the wells, and well #5 has gone from 155 feet in January to 

263 feet on July 7, 2021.  The low alarm for this well is set at 340 feet, and it is the deepest well the City 

has, and it has the most water available.  The rest of the wells are showing a decline. 

The ban would stay in place until the drought is over or until November 1, 2021, whichever comes first. 

If you should have any questions please contact me at 763-360-4973. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


